. . OBERFELL
BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA

Nove 2, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr, Allen:

Many thanks for your letter of Qctober 29, 1942,
Had I known that you were the person to whom I should
have written, I would have addressed you directly in-
stead of sending my letter to Dean Jakosky.

You can rest assured that I know you have the wel-
fare of the boys in mind and will do everything you
can for them. I wish to explain that I was not com-
plaining about your physical education courses. On the
contrary, I had learned that Robert had been excused
from the courses and was, therefore, not receiving any
benefit from class activities which are so well needed.
by boys of his age. Consequently, I wrote with the
idea of being sure that he did have the opportunity
of taking just as much work as the doctor would approve.

Again thanking you for your letter and expecting
to have the pleasure of seeing you again in the near
future, I remain

Very truly yours,

GGO s LW Ge Geo Oberfell r



